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Hearing Loop 

Ross&Chris <uslovells@xtra.co.nz> Thu, Nov 26, 2020 at 9:42 AM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Hi Marion,
I’ve some answers directly but will have to wait for a couple of others.
The Loop was down and had been for a while (possibly a year) but it is now fully functional both in the Bill Marris and the Hall. It was tested 2 weeks ago and is on
24/7. As I understand it Hearing Aids automatically pick up that the loop is there, there are no instructions and as such apparently easy to use.
The Tech advances question I will find out shortly.
It sounds to me that it is something that we do need to keep and make sure it is functioning continually.
regds,
Ross
[Quoted text hidden]


